

Jogi, Igazgatási és Humánpolitikai Főigazgatóság

Reg. No.: IKT/5-768/18/2020

Subject: Circular No. 5/2020. (III.27.) of the Director-General for Legal and Administrative Affairs and Human Resources on the student prohibition of

visiting University buildings

To all Heads of Units of the University of Szeged

Dear Head of Unit,

This is to inform you that resolutions on the current epidemic situation previously issued by the Management of the University of Szeged, circulars issued by the Coronavirus Operative Committee, with special regard to Circular No. 7/2020 (III.11.) of the Coronavirus Operative Committee are still in force and remain therein until withdrawal.

With regard to the Circular mentioned above and the Resolution issued by the National Public Health Service of Hungary on the 26th March 2020, visiting the buildings of the University remains prohibited for students.

In order for the University of Szeged to carry out its public duties and to maintain operationality, we kindly request all leaders and staff of the University to cooperate in compliance with the foregoing.

Heads of Units are kindly requested to inform colleagues in their respective units immediately and directly of the information contained in this circular.

Issued in Szeged on 27 March 2020

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Máté DömötörDirector General

